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Dear Commissioners,
        It would make me proud of Washington State Government to facilitate a conversion to renewable power
resources and requiring PSE to substitute its planned natural gas generator for renewable options would be a
marvelous step.  PSE is full of talented people; I’m sure they can do the job well with the proper encouragement.
       

Sincerely,
James W. Hauser
21713 Highland Av. SW
Vashon Island, WA 98-070
206 463 5117.
I am a PSE ratepayer.
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